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Dear Tuttle Families, 
 

Welcome back to the 2024-2025 school year! 
 

I hope this letter finds you all in good health and high spirits. On behalf of the entire Tuttle Avenue 

staff, I am thrilled to welcome you back for another exciting school year on Wednesday, September 4, 

2024. We look forward to meeting our new kindergarten students and welcoming back many familiar 

faces. 
 

Our primary goal remains to ensure that your children are happy, safe, and continue to thrive in their 

learning journey. We are delighted to share that our playground has been updated, offering even more 

exciting options for playtime during recess. Additionally, we will continue to integrate the Leader in Me 7 

Habits into our curriculum, focusing on creating leadership opportunities for all our children.  Every 

student in the building will create a Leadership Journal which will be shared with families at the end of 

the school year.  This will be a way for our students to keep track of their growth in reading, writing, 

and leadership roles throughout their time at Tuttle.     
 

Class placements will be available on the Parent Portal starting Monday, August 26, 2024. Please 

ensure you have access to the portal.  If you need assistance, please fill out the Tech Support Form 

which can be found under Parent Resources.   Bus routes will be available on our website under the 

Transportation Link as soon as they are finalized. For additional information, our "Nuts and Bolts of 

Tuttle Avenue School" document may answer many of your questions. You can also find helpful details on 

our Tuttle Avenue Website under Important Links and in our Virtual Backpack. 
 

To our students, I can't wait to see you and hear about your summer adventures and the books you've 

read! I hope you're as excited about the new school year as I am. We have an amazing year of learning 

and fun ahead! 
 

Remember, my door is always open. I welcome your input and questions throughout the year. Feel free to 

reach me at 631-801-3058 or via email at zambellij@esmonline.org. 
 

Enjoy the rest of your summer! 
 

Warm regards, 

 
Jeanmaire Zambelli  
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